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Statement from the National Center for Special Education in Charter Schools 
Aim Higher Act would expand access to post-secondary education for students with disabilities   

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  Washington, DC – Today, in response to the introduction of the Aim Higher Act in 
the U.S. House of Representatives, Lauren Morando Rhim, executive director of the National Center for 
Special Education in Charter Schools released the following statement: 
 
“Students with disabilities deserve access to a quality higher education. The AIM Higher Act would expand 
access to post-secondary education for students with disabilities and strengthen teacher preparation so that 
teachers are better equipped to teach diverse learners and create inclusive and accessible learning 
environments for all students. We commend Ranking Member Scott for introducing a comprehensive higher 
education bill that would vastly improve not just the quality of higher education in America, but the access to 
these programs for students with disabilities."  
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